
Feedback on Proposed Zoning Law Amendment 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient Name] 

Address: [Insert Recipient Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to provide my feedback on the proposed zoning law amendment that was presented 

during the recent town hall meeting. 

As a resident of [Your Neighborhood/Area], I appreciate the efforts being made to update our 

zoning regulations. However, I have some concerns regarding certain aspects of the proposed 

amendment: 

• Concern 1: [Brief description of concern] 

• Concern 2: [Brief description of concern] 

• Concern 3: [Brief description of concern] 

Additionally, I would like to suggest the following changes to better address the needs of our 

community: 

• Suggestion 1: [Brief description of suggestion] 

• Suggestion 2: [Brief description of suggestion] 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I believe it is crucial for our community to engage in 

discussions that lead to a balanced and effective zoning regulation. I look forward to hearing 

more about this amendment and participating in future discussions. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


